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You and your sweetheart have been together for a few months
now, and it’s finally time to meet the parents. You know you
have to dress to impress, but winter’s on its way, and with it
comes the death of all your favorite outfits. You have the
perfect sweater dress picked out, but don’t want to clunk
around in winter boots all night, and the cold air forces you
to bundle up and to pack all your cute shoes away, leaving you
feeling less than stylish in the snow. If you want any chance
to impress your beau’s parents, you have to find a way to stay
attractive and fashionable despite the weather.
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Thanks to Tsubo boots, you don’t have to worry about style
this winter. Tsubo’s women’s Hollis boots are the perfect
accessory to keep you dry and warm in the snow while still
looking  perfect  for  any  meet-the-parents  situation.  These
streamlined boots, made with latex foam for comfort, are sleek
enough to look sexy with any outfit. Pair them with skinny
jeans for a casual look, or try them on over leggings or
tights with a sweater dress or tunic for a warm wintry style.

 

The Hollis boots by Tsubo.
Photo: Tsubo.com.

They’re not your ordinary heeled boot, either. These wedges
give you the perfect amount of height in your daily life, date
night, or around the office — without clunking around in a
too-thick heel. Plus, the decorative notch on the back heel of
each boot adds a unique flair that sets these boots apart from
your normal winter wear.

One lucky Cupid’s Pulse reader will get the chance to win a
pair of women’s Hollis boots from Tsubo — a $300 value. With
these boots, you’ll be sure to look cute and make a lasting
fashionable impression.

GIVEAWAY ALERT: To enter for a chance to win a pair of the
Hollis boots by Tsubo, go to our Facebook page and click
“like.” Then, leave a comment under our Tsubo giveaway post
and let us know that you want to enter the contest. We will
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contact the winner via Facebook when the giveaway is over, and
he or she will have three days to respond back with his or her
contact information. The deadline to enter is 5:00 p.m. EST on
Monday, December 3. Good luck!

Congratulations to Daena Cavallino for winning. We hope you
love your Hollis boots!


